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HELP NEEDED. IN THE BOOKSTORE - We are still looking for workers in 
the Bookstore for Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday mornings from 8:00am - 9:45am. 
If interested please contact Shirley Schweyer in the Bookstore. 

ABSOLUTELY NO PARKING ALLOWED - in the path leading to the 
construction site of the new District Office. Construction vehicles are being .hindered 
from proceeding to the site. All vehicles will be towed away at owner's expense if 
parked in this lane; 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED ALBERTA HOSPITAL - Psychology students supplement 
your studies in Psychology or Sociology. Clarify career goals and gain valuable work 
experience. Volunteer at Alberta Hospital Edmonton . . Edmonton psychiatric hospital, a 
leader in research and training for .Mental Health Professionals, requires volunteers to 
work on a one to one basis with patients providing friendship, support and community 
integration. 

Volunteers are expected to make a weekly commitment for a period of at least 6 months. 
For more information about this challenging volunteer opportunity call Kathy McKee, 
Volunteer Coordinator, 973-2219. 

LIBRARY HOURS - as of September 21st library hours will be as follows: 

Monday through Thursday 
Fridays only 

- 7:45am - 9:30pm 
- 7:45am - 4:30pm 

COURSE CHANGES - College courses for Semester I and Full Year courses may 
no longer be changed. The deadline for dropping a course is November 20. 

COMPUTER LAB - will be open for student use Monday, Wednesday, Friday - 7: OOam 
to 9:45am; Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday - 5:00pm to 10:00pm; Saturday -10:00am 
to 5:00pm. 

STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTIONS - (College) - will be held on September 30th 
and October 1st; nominations must be submitted by September 25th. 

COLLEGE VOLLEYBALL (male and female) - special meeting next Monday, Sept. 17 
at 4:00pm in the Module. 

LOST AND FOUND See Betty Clark at the reception if you have lost a 
calculator. Also a set of keys was left behind after a Care Group Meeting (more 
two weeks ago) . 

STUDENT I_ D _ PICTURES - Students who have not had your photos taken, 
please see Valerie Munz in Office 215 immediately! If your need is for a replacement 
photo because you lost your card, a $2.00 fee will be assessed. 


